
Chatham Family Resource Center 

This Siler City nonprofit’s 2008 Ribbon of Hope 
grant supported a Lay Education Advisors 
(LEAs) education project. The project provided 
parenting education services to 75 families, 
reaching 115 children prenatal to age 3.  
Parents and children participated in early 
childhood activities to support child 
development and to ready them for school.  


